
 

       

 

 

 

This didn’t take place last year, due to lockdown, and we asked 

for donations instead. This traditionally is our biggest 

fundraiser and the Parish relies on this money. You were your 

usual generous selves and we managed to raise roundabout our 

usual £3000! 

Things are not quite back to normal yet so we are asking you 

again to save up the money you would have spent on supplying the 

fayre items and then on buying them back(!!) and donate it to 

Parish funds, via DONA on the website or Phil, details as usual 

in newsletter.  

       

       Eileen has kindly agreed to bake her famous Christmas  

     cakes to order. She has very generously kept the cost to 

       only £10 – a bargain  for a delicious cake full of fruit & 

       alcohol! Order direct with Eileen after Mass or phone her  

       on 01638 716320 

 

We will also be having a small raffle, sign up on the sheets after 

Mass in the usual way. Prizes include the usual wine hamper, 

bottles of spirits/sherry, an original painting by a local artist, L 

S Lowrie memorabilia …. And any other prizes donated before 

19th December! 

 

Hopefully we will be able to do some small fundraising events      

together again in Spring but for now please support by donation.  

Many thanks in advance – I know you will all be as generous as 

ever!  


